Reference: FS675347761
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 24/2800/FUL
Address: David LloydStaines RoadTwickenhamTW2 5JD

Proposal: Conversion of existing tennis courts to padel courts with associated lighting and canopies and removal of
existing tennis floodlighting and fencing.

Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Anne Ferguson

Address: 75 Park Road Hampton Hill Hampton TW12 1HU
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: Whilst in principal | support the provision of Padel courts at David Lloyd and approve removal of current
lighting which is detrimental to the flora and fauna of Hampton Heath, | am concerned that the planned work, replacement
lighting etc will still have a negative impact on this local site of interest. | personally do not have the expertise to propose a
means of achieving the desired goal of padel courts with minimal impact on the open air provision but understand others
of the Hampton Heath volunteers who do have the necessary expertise are putting forward comments which, if taken into
account, could result in a satisfactory development for both David Lloyd and those who enjoy the open space surrounding
the sports centre (human and animal!). | urge the decision makers to require submission of a new application which
adequately takes account of these concerns.



